
Introduction of the Winter Energy Payment

If you are on a Veteran’s Pension or NZ Superannuation you will be able to get the Winter Energy Payment from 1 July
2018.

This payment is part of the new Families Package announced by the Government. It will help pay for your heating costs
during the winter months. The payment will be automatically added to your Veterans’ Pension or NZ Superannuation
payments. 

More information about the Winter Energy Payment on the Work and Income website
(https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/about-work-and-income/news/2017/families-package.html)
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